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Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting  

April 18, 2013 
 

The meeting was well-attended.  We had a total attendance of 24. 

 
Our President, Donna Price, called the meeting to order and said that we would 
have a quick business meeting before going on to a presentation by Kate Nixon 

on FOG (fat, oil, grease)—how to keep our drains running free. 
 

Donna asked for a motion to accept the Secretary’s Minutes from the March 
meeting.  There was a motion to accept and a second.  The minutes were 
accepted as posted on the website. 

 
Carol Moore, our Treasurer, presented her report.  At the end of March, we had 

$4,016.25 in Checking and $6,564.56 in the Business Money Market account, 
for a total of $10,580.81.  Dues collected in 2013 so far total $1,870, with 
donations of $500.  We have 187 members.  Jeanette Willenbrink made a 

motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report, there was a second, and the report 
was accepted unanimously. 
 

To encourage membership, Donna and Carol are going to go door to door to 
remind people of all the nice things in our neighborhood: the pool, the 

entranceway, the Civic League. 
 
There was nothing to report from the Newsletter committee. 

 
Pet Lost and Found:  doing great. 
 

Pool Report:  We are on track for Spring Fling on May 4.  That includes pool 
clean-up, median strip and park clean-up. 

 
Garden Club Report:  Still accepting members.  There were six and we lost one. 
 

Donna said we are on track with Jeff Brown and Jim Willenbrink for Clean the 
Bay Day on June 1. 

 
The Ladies Luncheon will be next Thursday, April 25 at Tripp’s.  Let Jeanette 
Willenbrink or Loretta Watkins know if you plan to attend. 

 
Buildings and Grounds Report:  All quiet. 
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Yard Sale:  Cheryl Douglas noted that there is a sign-up sheet making the 
rounds tonight.  Before tonight, ten people had signed up to participate.  The 

date for the sale is May 18.  Cheryl will send out tips. 
 

Carol Moore reported that the audit went well and we are good to go. 
 
The Welcoming Committee consists of Mr. Roy, Clera Hall and Jeanette 

Willenbrink.  Please let them know if you get a new neighbor. 
 
The business portion of the meeting was concluded. 

 
 

     Respectfully submitted, 
       

      
     Barbara Amos 

  
 
 

 
 


